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RIDGERUNNER
 APRIL 2013


SOME PEOPLE…
Diane D. Anderson, City Council Member

…strengthen others just by being the kind of people they are.    
				-John M. Gardner
Dear People of Fruit Heights:
	You are not JUST some people, but a marvelous gathering of individuals and families under the banner of the motto “The City of Good Neighbors.” The “kind” of people who live here are alert, perceptive and energetic, involved in a myriad of interests--global, local, political, commercial, cultural, religious and humanitarian. 
	It is a remarkable experience to have this perception of people through the “eyepiece” of city government. As a city councilor, I am directly involved with specific civic endeavors, two of which are Youth City Council and Founders’ Day. 
	The Youth City Council is led by their advisor, Nicole Williams. She and the committee of young people ages 14 to 18 hold monthly meetings and report to the City Council their activities and service throughout the year. They organize and conduct the City’s Easter Egg Hunt. This year two thousand eggs were filled and “hidden.” The youth directed face painting, a coloring activity and gave out prizes. GREAT JOB YOUTH CITY COUNCIL!  The YCC also participates in the Kaysville/Fruit Heights 4th of July Parade, the New Year’s Eve and state leadership conferences. Their next event is a Mother’s Day activity at the Women’s Shelter. Applications for the 2013-2014 YCC will be available in May at the City Office. Encourage excellent youth you know to apply for this superb service and leadership opportunity. 
	Our Founders’ Day Celebration, held the first Saturday in August 3, 2013 features music, variety of games, fantastic raffle prizes, the Mayor’s cotton candy and the great chance to mingle with friends and neighbors. The 2013 commemoration’s chairman is Monte Montgomery.  The committee has begun preparations for a splendid event. Save the date and join us at Nicholls Park for one of those rare, mostly-free evenings of community fun and festivity.
	As always, your views and participation are welcome at the semi-monthly Council meetings at Fruit Heights City Hall. Local government IS representative so let your voice be heard!
	Thanks for being the kind of people you are!	
Diane D. Anderson
City Council Member 2012-2014

PARKS & TRAILS OPEN HOUSE

Residents are invited to attend a Parks & Trails Open House on Tuesday, April 9th at 6:00pm prior to the City Council Meeting at 7p.  The committee will show and discuss what the Nicholls Park Trail will look like.
The committee is looking for volunteers to help with getting the Nicholls Park Trail into shape, and with donations which will go toward benches, lighting, etc. 
Please come out to show your support for the new trail!
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Spring clean-up is scheduled for Saturday, April 27th, from 8a – 3p at the City Storage Yard, located across from the Davis Park Golf course entrance – 1024 E. Nicholls Road.  This is for GREEN WASTE ONLY-leaves, grass, tree limbs, etc.
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S.W.P.P.P
(Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan)
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Please:  “ONLY RAIN IN THE DRAIN” 
Take care of your property by cleaning up yard clippings and other debris.  Clean up spills and trash with rags, brooms and shovels.  Never wash your driveway, or other areas off with water into the gutter and drains.  This water is never treated and enters directly into our streams and the Great Salt Lake.  For more information go to our website @www.fruitheightscity.com or call us @ 801-546-0861.  (City Code 8-4B-3A&B)



[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Shauna\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\3ZGSW3LP\MC900082287[1].wmf]Storm drain fees will increase from $10.35 to $11.75 per month effective July 1st.
Curbside Recycling will be finalized at a later city council meeting.
Country Road construction on the land drain continues.  As the weather cooperates, the drain should be completed in a few more weeks. “Thank you” again for your patience.  
	The CCR (Consumer Confidence Report) on our water quality can be found on our city website – www.fruitheightscity.com.
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KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
If your child was born between September 1st 2007 - August 31st 2008 and you live in our school boundaries, please come in to register your child as soon as possible.
Kindergarten Roundup will be:
When:  Friday, April 12th 2013 - 2:00 pm
[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Shauna\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\3ZGSW3LP\MP900439480[1].jpg]Where: Burton Elementary Big Gym – 827 E. 200 South, Kaysville
Please bring the following when you register:
Birth Certificate
Immunization Records 
Proof of Address 
Parent/Guardian Photo ID 
For questions please call 801-402-3150.

RESIDENTIAL SOLICITATION
IN FRUIT HEIGHTS
[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Shauna\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\3ZGSW3LP\MC900104770[1].wmf][image: C:\Documents and Settings\Shauna\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\E02K6443\MC900056804[1].wmf]There is a City Ordinance regarding residential solicitation.  All solicitors (except charitable organizations or school fund-raising) must apply for a license with the city.  Once the application is approved, a picture identification card will be visibly worn at all times while soliciting in the city.  Solicitation is allowed between 9A-9P by persons over the age of 18.  Residents displaying “No Solicitation” signs are not to be disturbed by the solicitor by either knocking or ringing of the doorbell; however, they may leave literature at the door.  Any person who violates any term of the City’s Residential Solicitation Ordinance shall be guilty of a Class B Misdemeanor.  If a solicitor is in violation of this ordinance, please call the Davis County Sheriff’s Department, 451-4150.





FOUNDER’S DAY
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Get ready! Fruit Heights Founder’s Day is coming up. Mark your calendars for Saturday, August 3rd from 5:30 to 8:30 pm at Nicholls Park. Bring your family and enjoy a great time together. Save this date and watch for upcoming information. 
[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Shauna\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\E02K6443\MC900227342[1].wmf]We are still looking for volunteers to help out with this event. If you are interested you can contact Monte Montgomery by email at monte.montgomery@gmail.com or by phone at 801-544-1430. Thank you for your support!
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NO PARKING PLEASE
No parking shall be allowed in the front five feet (5’) of any front yard.  Parking shall also not be allowed on or across any sidewalk.  
It is an infraction subject to penalty to consecutively park or leave standing on any public road, street, alley or municipal property any vehicle, recreational vehicle or equipment for twenty four (24) hours, or more, in any seven (7) day period.  Please be a courteous neighbor and responsible citizen.

FRUIT HEIGHTS/KAYSVILLE
VENDOR/BOOTH APPLICATIONJ
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Applications are available at the Fruit Heights City Building.  The deadline for entry is Thurs. June 27th, 2013 – (late fee is $15.00).  Many categories of booths are available.  Please read through the Vendor “Terms & Conditions” prior to filling out the application.
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[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Shauna\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\RUIFU1OP\MC900140885[1].wmf]Our City Public Works department wishes to “Thank You”- the citizens of Fruit Heights for not throwing the snow into the streets.  The snow becomes ice and damages the plows as well as cars.  Thank you for your courtesy and being responsible.  
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